
Order of Worship 
January 7, 2018 
10:00 @ Central 

Children please leave after “Fill this Place” 

 

We stand during the praise & worship  
but feel free to sit at any time. 

Welcome & Prayer  

 

Opening Song:  Crown Him, Majesty 

   

Offering 

 

Praise Songs   Blessed by Your name 

    Fill this place 

     

Prayer Song   King of Kings, Majesty 

   

Message   Rev. Dr. Aubrey J. Botha 

 

Closing Song:   Salvation belongs to our God 

 

Benediction  

 

New Study beginning for Women on Friday Mornings - All Welcome! 

Life's biggest questions are being asked all around you. Are you hearing 
the questions? Are you ready for conversations? Everyday Questions is 
a nine-week session designed to equip Christians in evangelism. The 
video sessions are all less than thirty minutes and the accompanying dis-
cussion guides will lead your group in conversations about how to re-
spond to people around you who are looking for answers. Everyday 
Questions will prepare you to faithfully love your neighbours and share 
the gospel in today’s complex and ever-changing world.  

Friday mornings, 10 a.m. to 12 noon 

January 26th - March 23rd 

Discussion guide - $18 

Childcare can be provided 

Contact: Carolyn Witzke, 519-620-7346 or carolynwitzke@gmail.com 

 

Our Team 

Minister:          Rev. Dr. Aubrey J. Botha 

Telephone. 519-620-4415 
E-mail aubrey@cpcmail.ca  

 
Family Pastor Timothy Gibb 

Telephone 519-505-2396 

E-mail: tim@cpcmail.ca 

 

Minister in Association: Rev. Dr. Wayne Dawes 

 

Music Director: Brad Paddock  

 paddock.bm@gmail.com 

 

Choir Director: Gwen Darling 

 gdarling@rogers.com 

 

Office Administrator:  Lyanne Lynch 

E-mail: lyanne@cpcmail.ca  

 

Office Hours: Mon-Friday, 9:00 am – 12:00 pm       

Phone  (519) 623-1080 

Website: www.centralchurchcambridge.ca  

@CentralChurchCa 

www.facebook.com/centralchurch 

 

Address: 

7 Queen’s Square,  Cambridge, Ontario   N1S 1H4 

Sunday Worship Services: 9:15 and 11:00 a.m.  

KidZone offered during the 9:15 service.  

Nursery - infants-2 years 

In the name of the Lord Jesus Christ, we welcome all who come to  

worship with us today.  Visitors are invited to sign the guest book in the  

foyer.  Please join us between services for coffee/tea and  fellowship. 

January 7, 2018 

 

  We are a Christ-Centred community,  

believing, worshiping, caring and serving 

mailto:carolynwitzke@gmail.com
mailto:aubrey@cpcmail.ca
mailto:office@cpcmail.ca
http://www.centralchurchcambridge.ca


 

    
Greeters for today: Lorna From  
Greeter for Jan 14:  Jan Sparrow 

 
 

 

Nursery - Infants – 3 years old 

The nursery is available to all families who wish to drop off their little ones 
for fun and play during the 9:15 service.  A pager system is used to com-
municate with parents during the service if the need arises.   
KidZone 

Ages 3 – Grade 5 

KidZone meets during the 2nd half of the 9:15 service in the fellowship hall.  
We engage in large group worship and teaching then break off into age 
based small groups for discussion and activities.  Children can be picked 
up after the service from their small group classrooms.   

 Ages 3-5 – Classroom next to the parlour  

 Grades 1-3 – Classroom above the fellowship hall 

 Graes 4-5 – Parlour  

 
 
 
Session Management  Mon 4:00 pm 
Praise & Worship  Tues 7:00 pm 
Prayer Group  Tues  7:30 pm 
Youth  Wed 7:00 pm 
Session  Wed 7:30 pm 
Choir Practice  Thurs 7:30 pm 
 
 
 

Alpha     Mon Jan 15 6:30 pm 
Praise Team  Tues Jan 16 7:00 pm 
Prayer Group              Tues Jan 16 7:30 pm 
Central Youth (grades 7-12)  Wed Jan 17 7:00 pm 
Choir Practice    Thur Jan 18 7:30 pm 
 
             

Thank You 
On behalf of Elsie and myself thank you for all the cards and gifts re-

ceived this Christmas season.     Aubrey 

Service At Central 

This Coming Week At Central 

Upcoming Events 

The Mitten Tree:  Thank you for your many do-
nations to the Mitten Tree over the past number 
of weeks.  To date we have collected: 
 

28 scarves19 pairs of socks 
6 sweaters/hoodies 
40 hats1 pair child’s leggings 
3 hat/mitten sets 
73 pairs of mittens/gloves 
1 pair child’s ear muffs1 headband/ear  
warmer 
4 neck warmers 

 
These items are on display in the sanctuary today.  They will be 
packed up and sent to the Cambridge Self-Help Food Bank this 
week.  The Mitten Tree will stay up in the hall until the end of Jan-
uary.  Let’s fill it up again!  We will continue to collect these much 
needed winter items for the clients of our local Food Bank. Thanks 
again for your support! 
 

        

 
  

No Cash? No Problem. 

You can now give your gift online.  

Visit http://centralchurchcambridge.ca/
give.htm  or 

Send an e-Transfer to office@cpcmail.ca 

Http://centralchurchcambridge.ca/give.htm
Http://centralchurchcambridge.ca/give.htm

